24

Stephanie Hesford

From:

Amanda Yorke Goodways1@gmail.com

Sent:

Thursday, 11 June 2015 10:58 AM

To:

Stephanie Hesford

Subject:

End greyhound racing in Tasmania

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Given the available evidence documenting widespread cruelty, illegal activity, and inhumane practices inherant in greyhound; it is time to ban this outdated and unecessary activity in Tasmania. Myself, and any other Tasmanian resident who cares about the welfare of animals, would be proud to know that Tasmania is taking progressive steps to ensuring that animal welfare - for all species - is a priority. Banning greyhound racing is an excellent place to start.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Amanda Yorke

goodways1@gmail.com Wattle Grove, TAS 7109